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May 30, 2023

To the parties on the service list VIA EFILE TEXAS

RE: SOAH Docket No. 582-22-09101; TCEQ No. 2022-0610-MWD; 
Application of the City of Bryan

Dear Parties:

A Proposal for Decision PFD was issued on April 26, 2023. David and Gail 
Hyden submitted timely exceptions on May 16, 2023, and City of Bryan timely filed 
a response on May 26, 2023. The Hydens reitterated arguments and evidence that 
was considered and addressed at length in the PFD. Therefore, the Administrative 
Law Judge recommends that the PFD be adopted as written. Because SOAH has 
concluded its involvement in the matter, the case is being returned to the Texas 
Commission on Environmental Quality. See Tex. Gov’t Code § 2003.051(a).

ALJ Signature(s):

_____________________________

Ross Henderson,
Presiding Administrative Law Judge

CC:  Service List


